After 2 plus years we are finally returning to almost normal for our March 28th monthly meeting in our refurbished ballroom. Yes that means REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED. (Coffee and pre-wrapped pastries at no charge.)

The meeting will feature our previously postponed Football Program featuring an exciting video, The Top 10 Playoff Moments in NFL History.

A brief discussion and vote will also be held on the new proposed club Bylaws.

A subsequent meeting coming this Spring will feature a meal. Details to follow.

Please note Current Rules include:

- RSVP: In accordance with HOA rules, all attendees must RSVP.
 Please email your name to Stan Fischer, VP
 Membership, membership@stonebridgemensclub.com no later than Friday, March 25th.
- Admission: Signing in at our check-in table is required.
- Wristbands: When checking in the night of the meeting you will be required to show your wristband and, if you are presenting a red wristband, proof of a negative PCR Covid test performed no sooner than March 25th.
- Capacity: 150 people MAX per event in the ballroom.
- Tables: 6 people per table maximum and tables are not permitted to be moved
- Masks: encouraged but not required

